
 

 

 

 

 

 

Notice of Non-Compliance 

State of California’s Mandatory Commercial Organics Law (AB 1826) 

 

February 1, 2021 

 

Dear Business Owner or Manager: 

 

Assembly Bill (AB) 1826 requires businesses that generate organic waste to arrange for 

recycling services for that waste. On September 15, 2020, the Department of Resources 

Recycling and Recovery (CalRecycle) lowered the AB 1826 threshold to include businesses that 

generate two or more cubic yards per week of solid waste (total of garbage, recyclables and 

organics). Based on the new threshold, our records indicate your business may be out of 

compliance with AB 1826. To comply with this State law, your business must arrange for 

organic waste recycling. Organic waste includes food waste, green waste, landscape and 

pruning waste, non-hazardous wood waste, and food-soiled paper.  

 

Republic Services is dedicated to helping your business adhere to all laws. Please tell us how 

your business is handling its organic waste collection by completing the required online survey 

at https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/COS1826 or scanning the QR code below. Survey 

responses are due March 15, 2021.   

 

Additional details regarding AB 1826 can be found on CalRecycle’s website: 

https://www.calrecycle.ca.gov/Recycle/Commercial/Organics/FAQ/#Business. 

 

 

Please contact our Recycling Coordinating team, at Recycle209@republicservices.com or  

(209) 406-3499 to learn more about your AB 1826 compliance options. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Molly Gomez 

Municipal Manger, Republic Services 

Point your phone camera 
at the code and a link will 
pop up. No additional 
apps required. 

Survey QR Code  
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